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Dear Sir
The above proposal cannot be allowed to go ahead

Warrington already needs the proposed relief road as it is just to relieve the existing
congestion attempting to travel between north and south Warrington at peak times. Add to
this anything that happens on the adjoining M6 & M56 motorways and Warrington
instantly becomes gridlocked

When the new Mersey gateway toll bridge 1s opened and the current Runcorn - Widnes
bridge is changed to a toll bridge, there will be a huge increase in traffic attempting the
already near impossible task of travelling through Warrington to avoid paying the tolls

To propose another 22,260 homes on top of this is absolutely unthinkable, this would add
another potential 50,000 cars into the above already unacceptable volume of traffic!

These home building plans must be scrapped immediately and relief roads built now to
clear the existing traffic situation!






